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Listing of Ministries  

 

SUNDAY 
Intercessory Prayer          9:00 am  

Sunday School                 9:30 am 

Morning Worship           10:45 am 

       
Adult Discovery Group  

                                         6:00 pm 

Kids Club                         6:00 pm 

Wired/Grounded              6:00 pm  

    (Youth Groups)  

 
SUNDAY SCHOOL CLASSES 

 

Nursery (through age 3) 

Pre-K to grade 2 

Grade 3-5 

Youth, Grades 6-12 

Young Adult 

Adult 

 

WEDNESDAY 
Prayer Meeting                7:00 pm 

 

 
*To bring honor to God by 

helping people everywhere. 

 

*To learn to trust and obey Jesus.  

 
Our Priorities 

 
*Exalting God’s Name  

*Exploring God’s Word  

*Encouraging God’s People 

*Exhibiting God’s Character 

*Expanding God’s Kingdom  

 
 

March 10
th

       Turn Clocks Forward  

March 16
th

       Minute To Win It  

TBA                Egg Hunt  

March 31
st
       Easter Sunday  

 

                        VBS    “ name of it is……” 

Growing Together 
 
At the Annual Congregational Meeting I announced our theme for 2013 – 
“Growing Together.”  The term “growing together” can have many implications. 
This month we will consider “growing together” in the context of growing closer 
together in our relationships. 
 
In the Letter to the Ephesians, chapter 5, the Apostle Paul refers to Jesus as “the 
head of the church, His body, of which He is the Savior.” Our primary relationship in 
the church is to Jesus, demonstrating our love for him through obedience to his 
commands. As head, he has knit the church together as “His body”, according to 1 
Corinthians 12:12 “Just as a body, though one, has many parts, but all its many 
parts form one body, so it is with Christ.”   
 
The uniqueness of this analogy transcends every other form of human relationship 
save one: marriage. That is why Paul uses marriage to demonstrate how precious 
and intimate is this body called “the church.” It is many people joined together 
with one heavenly Father, one Savior and one Holy Spirit to be the hands and feet 
of Jesus to a lost and dying world. Our primary relationship to be nurtured is with 
Jesus, the head of the church. As His people grow closer in their relationships with 
each other, the body functions more efficiently and can be better used by God to 
advance His Kingdom on earth.  
 
This year, there will be many opportunities to knit this body even more closely 
together. The regular worship and training meetings, outreach activities, the 
possibility of new construction, family fellowships, special services, etc., will all 
strengthen His body and prepare us for what God has in store for us. Let us keep 
our eyes fixed on Jesus as we “grow together” in Him. 
 

 
 

 

Pastor Tim  
 

Editors: Kimberly Kantorik 

                 Pat Houpt 

                    Cheri Young  

 

http://www.latrobecma.org/
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 A-V Tech / Computer A-V Tech /  Sound  Ushers 

2/3 Angie P. Kevin R. George O./Ben S./Isaac P. 

2/10 Matt L.  Dave G. Mike B./Sean A./Joe L. 

2/17 Sean A. Doug Mc. Dave G./Patrick R./Sean R. 

2/24 Eric Mc. Kevin R. Ed S./Luke S./Josh C.  

                                                                                     
 Safe Place/SS Safe Place/MW Snow Removal  

2/3 The Onuskos The Halls Shrivers 

2/10 The Youngs The Houpts Onusko 
2/17 The Grumbines The McCrackens Halls 

2/24 Darlene H. Judy M.  Lukons 

                                                                                                                                           

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
     

 Nursery/SS Nursery/MW  Food Fellowship  

2/3 Cheri Y. Lisa  P.    /    Luke S. Cherry L. 
2/10 Wendy R. Christy H.    /      Angie P. Semelsberger 

2/17 Donna Mc Julie L.     /     Abby P. Julie L. 
2/24 Cheri Y. Cherry L.   /     Madison B. Grumbine  

         
LIFE is just 5 months away!!!   We are very excited and anticipating updates on the speakers, 
bands, and all the cool things that await us.  We also need to finalize some of the plans that 
have been initiated.   
 
If you haven’t already, you must GIVE THE LIFE REGISTRATION FORM TO DONNA, and PAY 
THE $100 COMMITMENT.  This can be a check made out to Latrobe CMA & given to church 
treasurer George Onusko or Donna.  Please do both of these by March 10th. 

 

 

 

  
Tom Milford is the facilitator for this new ministry which meets every other Saturday 

morning at 7:30 am here at the church.  The study focuses on how men can become 

the leaders they need to be in today’s society. 
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for the March edition is 

Feb. 17
th
 

kimkantorik@verizon.net 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 1 – Bridget Poole 

 3 – Joyce Onusko 

 4 – Christopher Hanko 

 4 – Kevin Rounds 

 9 – Matthew Onusko 

14 – Tracy and John Miller  

24 – Ruth Kantorik 

26 – Frankie Krakosh 

28 – Ty Miller  

 
 

 
E-Newsletter? 

 

Would you like to receive this 

newsletter via your email inbox?   

You can sign up for the electronic 

version on Feb. 10
th

 on our 

infamous clipboard passaround. If 

you miss the clipboard, email me: 

kimkantorik@verizon.net 

We will do a test run with the 

March issue. We need your 

feedback, both good and bad 

about receiving the e-version.   

 

 

 

 

 

 
After a time of prayer, December’s 

business was reviewed. Other 

business discussed was:  

 

-A motion was made to move 

money from the general budget to 

the LIFE account every month for 3 

months, starting in February. The 

remaining balance will be paid in 

May. This is to pay for the cost of 

the Youth Leaders to attend LIFE.  

This was approved by the Board 

 

-Ministry Appointments for 2013  

 were approved.  

 

-Visit from Cheryl Grossoehme -    

Report will come in about one week’s 

 time 

 

-Name badges to be worn by greeter, 

ushers and deaconesses.   Approved 

 

-Youth leaders would like to hold a  

car wash at Rusbosin’s for a LIFE  

fundraiser .   Approved 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for for 

February 26, 2013.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
A preacher visits an elderly 

woman from his congregation. As 

he sits on the couch he notices a 

large bowl of peanuts on the 

coffee table. "Mind if I have a 

few?" he asks.     "No, not at all!" 

the woman replied.   They chat 

for an hour and as the preacher 

stands to leave, he realizes that 

instead of eating just a few 

peanuts, he emptied most of the 

bowl. "I'm terribly sorry for eating 

all your peanuts; I really just 

meant to eat a few."   "Oh, that's 

all right," the woman says. "Ever 

since I lost my teeth all I can do is 

suck the chocolate off them." 

 

   Used with the artist’s permission              

 

 

 

 

 
Vacation Bible School 

 

Anyone currently in 6
th

 grade and 

older interested in joining the VBS 

planning committee, please contact 

Donna McCracken.   

 

mailto:kimkantorik@verizon.net
mailto:kimkantorik@verizon.net
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Valentineôs Dinner and a 
Movie  

 
Valentine’s Day is coming! When 

is the last time you took your 

sweetheart to dinner and a movie? 

Now you can make plans for a date 

night on Feb. 9
th

  at 6:30 pm.  For 

just a $5 donation per couple, you 

will be served a catered dinner 

followed by the presentation of the 

film “Fireproof”  right here at 

LAC! Space is limited so call 724-

875-1307 to reserve your table by 

Feb. 2
nd

.   

 

 

 
 

We are pleased to host our second 

Red Cross Community Blood 

Drive  on Saturday, Feb. 2
nd

 , from 

8am – 2pm. This is a great way to 

reach out to the community and 

show our hospitality and kindness.  

Volunteer to help out or better yet, 

be a donor. See David Houpt if 

you are interested in being a part 

of the blood drive.  

 

Last year we exceeded the number 

of pints that the Red Cross set as 

our goal. Let’s  do it again! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

CD's Now Available 

Latrobe Alliance Church is now 

offering CD recordings of our 

services. You can order individual 

CD's of services you have missed 

or you can subscribe to weekly 

CD's.  There is no charge for this 

service. For further information, 

see Eric McCracken. 

 

 

 

 
 

Satan subtracts and 

divides. God adds and 

multiplies. 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 
Missionary of the Month  
Dave & Teresa Bill ï Congo 

Republic 
 

Dave and Teresa Bill were church 

planters in Gabon for 4 terms from 

1986-2005 after a year of language 

study in France. Since 2005, Dave & 

Teresa have been church planting in 

the Congo Republic. Their ministries 

have included church planting, 

pastoring, teaching and training 

leaders, field directors, women and 

children's ministries, Expat ministries 

and one year as a business agent, 

among other things.  

   

Dave and Teresa are currently on home 

assignment and residing in 

Murrysville, PA. They will be 

completing their final assignment, 

building a church ministry center in the 

town of Oyo, when they return in 

2013.  

   

They are on the WPA Choice Tour 

through the fall, so we may be 

fortunate to hear personally from one 

of them about their work in Africa, 

before they return there. 

 

 

 

     
www.latrobecma.org 

 

Dave Grumbine, Webmaster 

 

http://www.latrobecma.org/
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Whenever you place a food, 

drink, or condiments in the church 

refrigerator please place the date 

it was opened on the container.  

There is a black sharpie on the 

refrigerator to use.  This will help 

ensure that things are fresh and 

the fridge clean.   

 

The space in our church home can 

be limited.  Please check around 

for your belongings and take them 

home, especially after you have 

brought something in for an 

event/project.   

 

Donna is looking for the owners 

of a bag of wooden shaped 

blocks, and red/blue beanbags 

from the Block Party 2011.  These 

items are on the shelf beneath the 

mailboxes.  If either belongs to 

you please take them home. 

 

Take a moment and look through 

the boxes of books in the back 

classroom.  There are also some 

VCR tapes.  These are from the 

church library which was 

slimmed down.  The books and 

videos are free to anyone 

interested.  First come, first dibs.   

By the way, the books on the 

white shelves are available to 

borrow. 

 

 

 

                  
 

FILL ØEM UP February 

During the month of February the youth will be donating 

and accepting donations from the congregatio n to fill up 

grocery bags with nonperishable food items to be donated to 

a local food bank.    

 

JAR WARS III  é Mission for the Commission 
This time the monies collected will be donated to the Great 
Commission.  So, Youth bring in those pennies, nickels, d imes 
and the game altering quarters.  Everyone else can participate 
by giving your spare change to your òfavoriteó youth.  
Personally I suggest one of the awesome Grounded youth . 
                                                                           M iss D onna 
 

 

 SPAGHETTI DINNER FEBRUARY 11 TH  Í if 

anyone , other than the youth , is  interested in assisting 

at this dinner and/or future dinners, talk with Wendy 

or Donna.  Many of the youth are entering the busy 

season of school work & activities.  These di nners have 

been a great blessing, and are the best way to fund our 

trip to St. Louis which will cost about $900 per person.  

It is a busy night, but we do really enjoy the time 

together as a group.  JOIN THE FUN!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Housekeeping  
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Spaghetti  
Dinners 

The youth-served monthly 

Spaghetti dinner will be held  

Feb. 11
th

 
Monetary donations are being 
accepted to buy food so that it is 

consistent from one dinner to the 

next.  You can place these 
donations in an offering envelope 

and mark it “Youth Spaghetti 

Dinner”.  We are also accepting 
donations of desserts. There will 

be a sign-up for desserts on the 

bulletin board in the entryway 

prior to each dinner.  If you have 
any questions, don’t hesitate to 

ask  Wendy Rounds or Donna 

McCracken.  
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Church Family News 

 

 
 

Talented seniors from GLSHS Ars 

Nova performed at Excela’s 

Latrobe Hospital annual Lights of 

Love Light-Up Night on Tuesday, 

Dec. 4
th
.  

 

Ars Nova, an extension of the 

Chamber Choir, is a small, select 

vocal ensemble. They have a varied 

repertoire including Renaissance 

Music as well as Vocal Jazz.  

 

Our Angie Poole is a member of 

the esteemed group, whose picture 

appeared in the Bulletin on Dec. 

6
th

.  

 
 

Workers from the IMU/Oncology 

floor at Excela Health turned their 

usual Christmas tradition into 

something to help others. Instead of 

exchanging gifts with each other, 

they bought cake baking supplies, 

fabric and yarn, which are used for 

Home Care and Hospice patients. 

Cakes are made to mark these 

patients' birthdays and volunteers 

turn the fabric into patient gowns 

and the yarn into lap robes.  

 

This idea was the brainchild of 

Donna McCracken. There was a 

picture of Donna and Doug in the 

Latrobe Bulletin on Jan.  11th. 

 

 
 

To put a request 

on the Latrobe 

Alliance Prayer 

Chain, please call 

Bret or Lisa 

Pohland at 

(724) 532-2210 
 

 
 

Rotary Student of the 
Month 

 

Eric McCracken was chosen as 1 of 

2 Latrobe Rotary Students for the 

month of January. This honor is 

based on a recommendation by his 

Guidance Counselors. He is invited  

to weekly lunch meetings at 

DeNunzio's        Restaurant as well. 

Congratulations Eric!  
 
 

 
 
The Fay-West Honors Band is 

another group of talented seniors. It  

consists of seniors selected from 

high schools in both Fayette and 

Westmoreland Counties.  

 

The students rehearse with the 

music directors from each of the 

participating schools and then 

perform with  these same directors 

in the evening concert.  The concert 

was held on Jan. 12
th
 at GLSHS. 

 

Patrick Rounds, Hannah Shriver 

and Angie Poole are members of 

the Honors Band and our LAC 

Orchestra as well.   

 

A group picture appeared in the 

Tribune Review on Jan. 2
nd

 and in 

the Bulletin on Jan. 4
th
. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 


